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Mental Health Awareness 

Blue Monday’ is now a 

recognized awareness day, 

usually the third Monday in 

January. This is felt to be the 

point in the year where most 

people feel at their lowest in 

mood and most depressed. This 

year Blue Monday is 20 January. 

Way to go! 

Dr. Bushra Shah was elected as a Distinguished 

Fellow of the American Psychiatric Association 

by the APA Board of Trustees! 

 

 
Coming up 

All Department Meeting 

Friday March 21st 


